
Dear Residents, 

The Board of Trustees are pleased to share that the Village of Alvo recently held its first community 
event in years, which was warmly received and well-attended. This event not only brought the Alvo 
community together but also resulted in some leftover food items that need to be used promptly. 

In the spirit of community and solidarity, the Board of Trustees would like to donate these 
perishable items to a family in need within the Village of Alvo. The Board of Trustees believe this is a 
far better use of the food than letting it go to waste. 

The available items include: 

• 1 Jar of Salsa 
• 4 Cartons of Eggs 
• 1 Packet of Tortillas 
• 1 Bag of Buns 
• 2 Bags of Tortilla Chips 
•  

The Village of Alvo would like to acknowledge the generosity of its community members and 
supporters. The Village of Alvo also wish to provide additional clarity regarding how these items 
qualify as donations: 

• The eggs were kindly donated by Trustee Cathina Schueth for the event. 
• The salsa, tortillas, and tortilla chips were provided through a donation from Bornemeier 

Grain for the event’s breakfast, organized by the Village of Alvo Volunteer Fire Department. 
• The buns were purchased using funds designated for community events by the Board of 

Trustees. Since these buns were not covered by a donation, Trustee Cathina Schueth has 
personally reimbursed the Village of Alvo in the amount of $4.42, allowing them to be 
included in this donation. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement.  

Together, we can build a stronger and more caring community.  

 

**The Village of Alvo is pleased to announce that these perishable items have been claimed by 
Keith and Priscilla Hinkel.** 

 


